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Innes
Mrs Sandra McGregor

24 Denoon Terrace

Dundee

DD2 2 EB

29th March 2004

Dear Sandra

Thank you very much indeed for your letter and quotation for embroidering the Trades’ Mortcloth. We are delighted that you are prepared to undertake this on our behalf.

I have spoken with Jim Merry, our Deacon Convener and your price of £350 is acceptable to us.

We would like to have a pictorial record of this work so that we might both get the maximum publicity for the project. To that end we would like to photograph our handing the cloth over to your representative, a ‘photo of the work in progress at a later date and of course the final handing of the cloth back to us.

We would then hope to get the sequence published in the local press along with editorial about the Guild and the Trades.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours 

